
DATES 

2019 

 

BOT Meeting  

Date 

9th December 

 

10th December 

Girls Cricket    

Tournament 

Events Centre. 

 

13th December 

Junior Picnic 

Routeburn 

 

17th December 

Prizegiving 

5:30pm 

 

18th December 

Last Day of Term 

4 

School Finishes 

at 12:30pm        

                         

Happy Holidays 

to You All!       

Stay Safe            

 

School News 

On Friday, members of the Glenorchy Darts Club came to 
school to present us with a cheque for $5,387.30 which are 
the proceeds from their recent Darts Tournament. We are    
extremely grateful for this generous donation. It is envisaged 
that we will put these funds towards a project in 2020.  
 

Our combined Glenorchy / Poolburn Boys Cricket teams had 
a great day out competing in the tournament in Queenstown 
on Thursday 28 November. The Year 7 and Year 8 team won 
all their games and received the Sportsmanship Trophy.       
Today, our Year 4 - Year 8 girls are down in Queenstown   
competing in the Girls Cricket Tournament.   
 

On Tuesday 3 December the Wool Shed Container arrived     
on-site. It is likely to be here for the remainder of the school 
year. It has given us the opportunity to reinforce the learning 
from the Wool unit we worked on in Term 3. 
 
We are hoping that the planned Junior Outing to the 
Routeburn track can still take place on Friday. Please let 
Courtney know if you can come with us. Unfortunately, we do 
not have a postponement day for this. If we are unable to go, 
we are considering walking around the Board walk instead 
and having lunch back at school.  
 
The end of term is approaching fast. We are preparing for the 
Prize Giving which is next Tuesday at 5:30pm. We look       
forward to seeing you all there. 
 

On Wednesday 18 December, Glenorchy School will close at 
12:30pm for the Christmas Holidays. We wish our Year 8’s, 
Alise, Ruby, Matthias and Tane, all the best for High School 
next year. Thank you everyone for all your support this year. 
It is greatly appreciated. We would like to wish everyone a very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Student of the Week 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie 

T E R M  4   I S S U E  5  

9 T H  D E C E M B E R   



Kidz Go Summer Photo            
Competition. 

We would love to be able to use 
great local family and children 
shots on the cover and inside the 
magazine - it always looks great 
and so much more authentic when 
we have 'real kiwi kids' that are re-
ally here, having a good time! 
The competition will run for the 
length of the summer holidays and 
there are over $1000 of prizes, in-
cluding family pass to iFly, dinners 
out, and all sorts of goodies that 
are great for local families.  
https://www.facebook.com/

KidzGoQueenstown/ 








